
PTO News & Events 
Week of April 24, 2023 

In the weekly newsletter, you'll find information about  
upcoming events sponsored by the PTO and fundraisers for events.  

You can also find information and signups on our website: https://popepto.org 

Want to know more or have questions about how to volunteer?  
Please email our Pope PTO VP of Communications, Janet Banes, at info@PopePTO.org 

“Panthers: A Decade of P.R.I.D.E” T-shirt Pre-sale 
We are excited to share a new item from the PTO -  our "Panthers: A 
Decade of P.R.I.D.E." t-shirt! Pope Elementary officially opened in the 
Fall of 2013, and 2023 marks its 10th year in operation. We will continue 
to celebrate this milestone all the way through the end of 2023! Pre-
orders for this t-shirt are being taken now through this Sunday, April 23 at 
8 PM (No exceptions or late add-ons) on the Pope PTO 
Website: https://popepto.org with delivery being in approximately 3 
weeks. 

“Kickin’ It with Mom” Kickball Event – May 20 
Register NOW for our “Kickin’ It with Mom” Kickball Event on the PTO 
website. Cost is $10 for Moms and $5 for each child. This event’s 
registration is only open to Pope students in Pre-K through 5th grade.  
Our kickball tournament for moms and their kids will be held on Saturday, 
May 20 from 4-7 PM on the Pope Elementary playground fields. Once 
registration ends, a schedule and team information will be sent out via 
email to the email address associated with your Pope PTO website 
account. Questions? Please email: popekickball@gmail.com  

Muffins with Mom Morning Picnic – May 12 
The PTO is partnering with the Lester | Warren Team: Realtor Associates 
to put on a before school Muffins with Mom picnic on the Pope 
Elementary Playground. The event will be held on Friday, May 12 from 
7:45 – 8:15 AM. Attendance is FREE, but registration for the event will be 
online at the Pope PTO website from May 2-7 so that we may get a 
complete head count before purchasing food.  

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week – May 8-12 
Our Teacher Appreciation Committee is already hard at work preparing to 
pamper our Pope Teachers and Staff! To help make this a successful 
week, we will be asking for volunteers to help out with serving breakfast 
and lunch as well as donations of specific items and gifts for raffles. A 
SignUp Genius will be coming out soon – so please keep a look out for it! 

PRIDE Store Pop-Up Shop at Portfolio Night – May 16 
The PTO will be on hand during Portfolio Night on May 16. Stop by to 
purchase some Pope Panther items to show off your school spirit!  

Upcoming Dates 

4/23 Presale Ends at 8 PM for 
the “Panthers: A Decade of 
P.R.I.D.E.” T-shirt 

4/28 Registration Ends for the 
“Kickin’ It with Mom” 
Kickball Event 

5/2-7 Registration Open for 
Muffins with Mom Morning 
Picnic 

5/5 2nd Grade SRC Demo: 
Body Coverings 

5/9 4th Grade SRC Demo: 
Reptiles 

5/8-12 Teacher & Staff 
Appreciation Week 

5/12 Muffins with Mom Morning 
Picnic: 7:45 – 8:15 AM 

5/16 2nd Grade SRC Demo: 
Snakes 
Portfolio Night with Book 
Fair and PRIDE Store  
Pop-up Shop 

5/19 5th Grade SRC Demo: 
CSI: Cy-Fair 
Pre-K Splash Day 
(9:30 – 11:00 AM) 

5/20 Kickin’ it with Mom 
Tournament: 4-7 PM 

5/23 Pope Senior Clap Out 
5/25 Class Parties 

5th Grade Party 
Last Day of School 

https://popepto.ourschoolpages.com/Home
mailto:info@PopePTO.org
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2F1uZYO5Nzdppry1BMQ6JpYA%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%2FRgRmItUjP0QUaHR0cHM6Ly9wb3BlcHRvLm9yZy9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmQ-o6FBZJ7jdLVSF2phbmV0X2JhbmVzQGhvdG1haWwuY29tWAQAAAAB&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cf8903e3a04754c26f36508db41de88a4%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638176196252406683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ruUAoIlLvS5wPiWYQJ2UPesdWRS8uaOKB8BWE1w%2BYwM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:popekickball@gmail.com


More Watch D.O.G.S. Needed! 
There are still plenty of spaces to sign up to be a part of Watch D.O.G.S. If you have volunteered already, 
you may now sign up to volunteer AGAIN!! Please note - If you are going to miss your Watch Dog shift, 
please email pope@cfisd.net, so they know ahead of time. 

Watch D.O.G.S. Signup Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4cafa82aa3fe3-watch1#/ 

Pope Senior Clap Out 2023 – May 23 
High School Seniors who attended Pope Elementary are invited to walk the halls of Pope in their cap and 
gown. This event will be held on Tuesday, May 23 at 2:30 PM. Seniors should arrive on campus by 2:00 
PM, and bring with them their ID, cap, and gown. Parents of seniors are also welcome – please bring your 
ID and badge in at the front office.  

Checking your PTO Account & Order Information 
Haven't updated your contact information or child's teacher? Not sure if you ordered a yearbook?  Visit the 
PTO webpage and click on the menu button labeled "My Account & PTO Orders," which after you sign in, 
will bring you to all the information listed for your PTO account, including your student(s) current grade and 
anything you have ordered through the PTO website. Please make sure your student(s) grade and teacher 
are updated so that items ordered through the PTO website can be delivered promptly and accurately.  

mailto:pope@cfisd.net
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d4cafa82aa3fe3-watch1#/
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